
CANNING RIVER REGIONAL PARK MANAGEMENT PLAN 1997-2007 
Amendment to Management Plan 

 
In response to community enquiries to improve access in Canning River 
Regional Park, the Department of Environment and Conservation and the 
Conservation Commission of Western Australia agreed to consider an 
amendment to the Canning River Regional Park Management Plan 1997-
2007.  
 
The amendment to the management plan was prepared in accordance with 
section 61 of the Conservation and Land Management Act 1981, and was 
approved by the Minister for the Environment on 16 November 2006. 
 
The amendment will enable the Department of Environment and 
Conservation to construct a higher grade path (dual use path), should the 
need arise, from Riverton Bridge to the southern end of Watts Road in Wilson. 
This amendment reflects the increased recreational use of the area. 
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